
 

 
 
   
 

 

 

BULLETIN #022  
MECHANICAL INSPECTIONS   

2022 OCTOBER 19 

 
 

INDUSTRY PARTNERS, 

Safety of the travelling public is key in the vehicle for hire industry and the vehicle’s 
mechanical inspection plays an important role. As a reminder, all vehicles set up and 
licensed by Vehicle for Hire Services for Taxi, Limousine and Transportation Network 
Companies must provide a valid mechanical inspection, regardless of vehicle age or 
kilometers, as per Livery Transport Bylaw 20M2021: 

 

Regards,  

 

 
Dawn Unsworth 
Leader, Court Coordination & Vehicle-For-Hire Licensing 
EMCS, Public Vehicle Standards 
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